
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]  
Sent: March-07-17 6:24 PM 
To: BoardSec 
Subject: Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2016-0085 
 

LETTER OF COMMENT 

Comments: 
The OEB should consider this request to increase rates very carefully. As rates home owners are 
struggling to pay their bills.  
Innpower states the requested rate increase is temporary to cover damage from the Ice Storm. I 
believe this reason is simply an excuse of poor management.  
Innisfil is in a development phase with thousands of house being built as well as one of the 
largest and most expensive recreational resorts being built (Friday Harbour). Innpower should 
recoup some if not all of their costs through development and costs of adding additional 
infrastructure to these developments and not the cash strapped home owner.  
Why is it that as the Premier of Ontario promises cuts to Hydro cost Innpower is seeking to 
increase them?  
If Hydro One cuts rates then Innpower should see cost savings which can be used for 
infrastructure.  
Maybe Innpower should have management that runs it properly and not just collect high wages 
on the backs of the home owners. 
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